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This bill should not be moved forward in the 2025 session. The Legislature should 

wait for the Appeals process to play out, completely. By passing HB 3075 before 

Measure 114 becomes law, it will create massive amounts of chaos and confusion for 

retailers, consumers, residents and many others. Put on the brakes. This can be 

dealt with in 2026 if Measure 114 becomes law.  

 

 


